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*Dear Sir:

I understand that the NRC has recently issued for public comment some
proposals to improve the licensing process for nuclear power plants. I
have heard that the comment period extends through July 16, 1982.

I am interested in commenting on the proposal but do not have a copy of
the text. Can you send me one ? Any 'back-up' material would also be useful.

Thank you very much.
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Sincerely yours,

Robert J. Bu nitz
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